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As a resident of Tellico Village I'm concerned
about the water rate increases charged by our
Property Owners Association. In 2023 the POA
began eliminating volume tier price breaks
while substantially increasing the
price/thousand gallons they charge. The POA
buys our water from LUB (Loudon Utilities



Board) and delivers it to our homes. This year
they pay LUB $4.17/thousand gallons and are
charging homeowners $13 to $20/thousand
gallons for usages exceeding the minimum

2000 gallon volume tier.
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